
Canva- workshops for the participants of the project 

 

In February 2020, participants of our projects were invited for „Canva 

workshops”. The aim was to show them the possibilities this website gives them 

and teach them how to use it. Our students were eager to learn new ways of 

making postcards, invitations, posters and many other.  

They can use the knowledge to advertise their international cook book! And we 

are sure they will   

 

 





 

 

 


